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Queensland Water Directorate       e-flash
Information for Water Industry Managers and Practitioners in Queensland Local Government (Issue #3 – 16 November 2006)

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
  NEW!!  Leakage detection and management training workshops
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
In response to large demand expressed by local government water providers over the past three months, the Queensland Water Directorate 

is organising training workshops on leakage detection and management including pressure management for small to medium regional councils. 

An initial workshop will be held in Rockhampton on Monday 11 December 2006 and then further workshops will be conducted 

early in the New Year in regional centres as appropriate to expressed demand for the training. 

Costs for QWD members will be subsidised and will be between $200 and $500 depending on demand for the training sessions.

If you are interested in attending the Rockhampton workshop or would like to register interest in further workshops in January or February 2007, please 

contact Heather at the QWD on 07 3000 2279 or email hgold@qldwater.com.au 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Don’t forget to submit your paper for the IPWEA 14th International Conference – Cairns

Scheduled for 26-30 August next year, invitations are now open for abstracts for the conference but close soon on 22 November. 

For further information see http://www.passion8.com.au/IPWEA/default.asp 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
This message may be passed on to interested individuals and organisations.

To add your name to the distribution list email “subscribe” to hgold@qldwater.com.au
To remove your name from the distribution list email “unsubscribe” to hgold@qldwater.com.au 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~

